
 

Pastor’s Message June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 As we begin the month of June, it is good to see the increasing 

number of parishioners at the weekday and weekend celebrations. 

 Even though the wearing of masks is no longer mandatory we are 

recommending the continued use of masks because a significant 

percentage of our parishioners are senior citizens who are deemed to 

be vulnerable. 

 We will continue to have certain pews blocked off and hand 

sanitizer will be available for your use. 

 We will update these procedures as conditions change. Our goal is 

to have safe and spiritual Masses at St. Veronica’s. 

 Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Keep well in mind – body – spirit, 

Fr. Fred Kirouac 

 

Please encourage other parishioners to visit the Parish Website “Cover Page” at: 

www.saintveronicasdorval.ca 

Please pass on this information to parishioners who do not have access to a 

website or Emails etc. 

http://www.saintveronicasdorval.ca/

